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Greetings Dear Pastor and Church, 

 
We begin by praising our good Lord for His faithfulness in 2024. Despite struggles and trials, He 
has brought us through this year. He is our Rock of Ages in Whom we find comfort and rest.  
 
Since September, my family and I have been on this ministry of deputation, traveling across our 
beautiful country and trying to raise our support from churches of like faith. We have seen the 
providential hand of God in all of our travels.  
 
One of the exciting things about our travel this year was seeing people saved by the grace of 

God in churches and on the soul-winning trail. We met and talked to several people about Christ 
at gas stations, rest areas, and even at restaurants during our 

travels. Of course, some were open to hearing the good news, while others ignored us 
and walked away.  
  
The picture on the right is Ritchie and his daughter. He was in his late seventies and had only been 
to church a few times in his life. Two Sundays ago, he and his daughter walked into Evergreen Baptist 
Church where I was preaching. In the middle of the preaching service, they both got under Holy Ghost 
conviction and walked down the aisle with tears rolling down their faces. At the altar, by the grace of 
God, they both called out to God for salvation. They left the church born again, saved to the uttermost.  

 
The picture on the left is Ashley. While out soul winning in Belpre, Ohio, we met her sitting in front of her 
apartment. I was able to talk to her and lead her to Christ. After she got saved, she went across the 
street to tell her friends about her new life in Christ. We rejoice in God’s hand of mercy to save these 
dear people.                              
 
We thank God for His goodness to all of us in 2024. We do not know what lies ahead of us, but we do 
know the One Who holds our future. Therefore, we will trust in Him and keep pressing onward.  
 
Thank you so much for your faithful prayers and financial support this year. We are looking forward to 
what God has in store for us in 2025. MERRY CHRISTMAS and a BLESSED NEW YEAR!! 

 
Because of Calvary, 
 
Flynn, Lilian, Alaina, & Andrea Ginino 
Your Missionaries to Papua New Guinea 
 
 


